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“Under the leadership of Governor Phil Murphy and First Lady 
Tammy Murphy, the NJEDA and NJMIHIA are working diligently 
alongside leading professionals in the health, education, and 
nonprofit sectors to bring critical maternal and infant health services 
to the City of Trenton. The Maternal and Infant Health Innovation 
Center (MIHIC) will drive new innovations to help eliminate racial 
barriers and improve health outcomes. The Center is strategically 
positioned to make a lasting impact on the health and economic 
wellbeing of the Trenton community for many years to come.” 


